
Comstock Public Schools Foundation
5455 Gull Rd., Ste. D  #171, Kalamazoo, MI 49048   •   Phone: (260) 900-2773

www.ComstockPSFoundation.org   •  eMail: Office@ComstockPSFoundation.net

Donation Information Packet  

Established in 1982, the mission of the Comstock Public Schools Foundation is to benefit the educational, literary, and

scientific activities of the Comstock Public School District and all donations are tax-deductible. Operating as a non-profit

501 ( c) (3) charitable organization, the CPS Foundation makes it possible for individuals and businesses to contribute to

Comstock Public Schools to enhance the educational opportunities for Comstock students and faculty at all grade levels,

including college scholarships for graduates. 

Donation opportunities include:

Honor a Loved One's Legacy with a Memorial Donation    (Jan-Feb 2022 received donations in memory of Dr. Jack Hunt)

Donate to Student Scholarships: Richmond, Deb Dart Memorial, Charles Pratt Memorial, Ernie Stafford Memorial  

Donate to Teacher Mini-Grants and CPSF general operations and other Educational programs.  

Comstock Public Schools Foundation Facts:

IRS registered not-for-profit 501 ( c ) (3) charitable organization - Listed On IRS Publication 78 Data List, Deductibility       

Code: SOUNK        EIN # 38-242914  Donations are tax-deductible

Michigan - Non-profit Corporation Registration # 800803534, Articles of Incorporation originally filed on 04-01-1982         

                     Charitable Solicitation Registration # 8098 - MI Dept of Attorney General                                                                    

                     LARA CPSF 2021 Annual Report Filing No. 221452498210   Good Standing Certificate No: 21080446110             

                     

If you would like to contribute to any of the existing grant and scholarship funds managed by the Foundation or create a

new endowment, email the Comstock Public Schools Foundation office at Office@ComstockPSFoundation.net

Thank you for your gift to the Comstock Public Schools Foundation. Your generosity will strengthen the educational

opportunities in our community. If you’re a Business or Organization we can provide you with a W 9 upon request.
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